
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian value for this 

half term. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
   
   
   
   

       

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

New dates appear in red. 

Spring term dates 2020 
 
KINGSWOOD TRIP PAYMENT 
NOW OVERDUE 
 

Friday 31st January – Charity 

Bring and Buy Sale 

WC 3rd February – E Safety 

Week. 

Tuesday 4th February – Police 

Visit – E Safety 

Tuesday 11th February – 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 13th February – 

Parents Evening 

Friday 14th February – Training 

Day. School Closed  

WC 17th February – Half Term. 

Tuesday 25th February – KS1 

Kings and Queens Dress Up Day 

WC 2nd March – Book Week 

Tuesday 3rd March – Class 3 

Outdoor Ted Trip 

Thursday 5th March – World 

Book Day Dress Up and Book 

Fair 

Thursday 12th March – Class 1 

Outdoor Ted Trip 

Parent Residential Meeting 

Friday 13th March – Class 3 

Cake Stall 

Wednesday 18th March – Class 

4 Outdoor Ted Trip 

Friday 20th March – Mums in 

School 

Wednesday 25th March  - Class 

2 Outdoor Ted Trip 

Thursday 26th – Class 5 Outdoor 

Ted Trip 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Golden Book 

Class 1 Hedgehogs –  

Sophia Gowthorpe 

Class 2 Bears – Jack Povey 

Class 3 Bats – Florence Bojke 

Class 4 Foxes – Jessica Healy 

Class 5 Owls – Leo Allen 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Anika de Kock 

 

Rockstar of the Week 

Ava Westgarth 

 

Most Valuable Players 
Year 3 - Imogen O’Brien 
Year 4 - Joe Packman 
 
Battle Winners 
Year 4 
 
Sharing Collective Worship 
 
This is held every Friday at 
2:50pm in the school hall, 
parents and carers welcome.  
 
 
Jan 31st   Class 2 
Feb 7th      Class 1 
Feb 28th  Class 5 
 
March 6th   Class 4 
March 13th  Class 3 
March 20th Class 2 
March 27th Church 
April 3rd  Class 1 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   WC 03/02/2020 

 

 

 

        Week 2 

http://www.elvingtonprimary

.org.uk/parents-

carers/school-meals-snacks 

 

 

Message from Mr Buttery. 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I would like to thank you for your generous support of our Australia themed non-uniform 
day.   
As well as raising much needed funds (through non-uniform donations), the children 
experienced a range of mixed-age thematic workshops.  The aforementioned lessons 
were cross-curricular and allowed the pupils to explore the key concepts of caring for 
God’s Creation and the impact of a more volatile global climate.  I was really proud to 
see our pupils showing such compassion and wanting to make a difference through their 
actions.  As you can see from the photographs the children really enjoyed the various 
workshops which allowed them to further develop empathy and support for others. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A total of £239.28 was raised – thank you once again for supporting the rebuilding of 
Clifton Creek Primary School in Australia. 
 
Mr Buttery 
Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 

Work hard with whole-hearted commitment and resilience always 

seeking to improve and achieve our best.  

Mark 2:1-12 

 

  

Bring and Buy Sale 

The School Council asked if a Bring and Buy sale 

could be held to raise money to assist Australian 

animals.  This was agreed and will be held on Friday 

31st January 3.15pm – 3.30pm in the playground.  

Please donate any clean, usable and complete, toys, 

jig-saws, books or arts and craft articles.  All items 

will be sold for £1. 
 

Times Table Knockout! 
 
This week Elvington Primary hosted the final of the 
Times Table Knockout competition. Six children 
from each year group made it through to the final. 
The children showed great perseverance and 
team spirit while battling against their peers to find 
the ultimate rockstar in each year group. A high 
congratulations to our exceptionally speedy 
rockstars. 
Year 1- Anika De Kock. 
Year 2- Thomas Skelton 
Year 3- Hugh Agutter 
Year 4- Dylan Lloyd 
Year 5- Ted Agutter 
Year 6- Leo Allen 
Keep rocking Rockstars on TTR ready for the next 
knockout!  

  
 

 

 

 

 

Chinese New Year Lunch  
 
Lunch was enjoyed by all the children. 
There were lots of smiling faces as the 
children showed lots of perseverance 
when using chopsticks. Thank you to 
everyone for your support and for 
providing chopsticks to enhance the 
experience. 
 

 

 

Child Illness 

Please observe the ’48 hour rule’ if your child experiences 

sickness and/ or diarrhoea.  We appreciate that this is 

inconvenient in many cases, and you may not think your child is 

still ill, but they may still be infectious.  Please appreciate that we 

do this in all cases and it should reduce the risk of infection for 

all children in school. Many thanks for your support in this matter. 

Please look out for Parents Evening Letters coming 

home with your child on Friday 31st January. 
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